
October 19, 2019 

Mayor Mike Hurley and City Councilors 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, British Columbia V5G 1M2 
Email: mayor@bumaby.ca 

His Worship: 

Re: Grant Request #19.51. 

• 
Dutch Liberation 
Canadian Society 

2020 

The Dutch Liberation 2020 Canadian Society is in receipt of $2,500.00 based on a grant application 
funding approval from the City of Burnaby. 

The monies will be used to help cover expenses to host commemorate events throughout British 
Colwnbia to mark the 75th Anniversary of the Liberation of the Netherlands and Europe from April 
2020 to July 2020. 

On behalf of the Dutch Liberation 2020 Canadian Society, we express our sincere thanks for your 
financial support. Please, extent our thanks to Councilor S. Dhaliwal as Chair of the Executive 
Committee. 
We are most grateful for your acknowledgement and we will keep you informed of events and 
activities planned from April 2020 to July 2020. 

Thank you sincerely. 

(;J,,,�t/,,� 
Adriana Zylmans, Ed.D. 
President, 
Email address:  

Erik van der Ven 
Vice-president, 
Email address: erik@dutchcanada2020.com 




